

The Philadelphia Engineer

Founding Chapter 1934 - September 2013

PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE

Welcome to our 2013-14 Chapter year. We have a full program for active and less-than-active members. Monthly meetings will continue to provide PDH credits for 2015 registration but also diverge to help members with networking and business development. Our STEM programs committee hopes to enhance and extend current MathCounts and other programs. And as always, PSPE carries YOUR voice to our legislators in Harrisburg.

Justin Alexander, PE

PSPE 2013 State Conference September 18 - 21, 2013

Holiday Inn Harrisburg
Hershey | Grantville, Pennsylvania
Click for more information via our website
or go to www.pspe.org

Engineers' Club of Philadelphia 14th Annual Golf FUNdraiser

Monday, October 7, 2013

Mark your calendar and hold the date for the
14th Annual Golf FUNdraiser
returning to the Blue Bell Country Club.
Enjoy a FUN day with great golf and friendly competition as
your peers and clients compete for the most out-of-the-box
hole sponsorship idea!

Contact the Engineers' Club for more information.



2014 NATIONAL ENGINEERS' WEEK BANQUET

Hosted by PSPE Philadelphia Chapter

Saturday - February 22, 2014, 5:00-10:00 PM Springfield Country Club 400 West Sproul Road - Springfield, PA 19064

SAVE THE DATE

SEPTEMBER MEETING

Philadelphia Chapter Meeting Thursday, September 12, 2013 Yards Brewing Company Private Tour

901 N. Delaware Avenue Philadelphia, PA, 19123

Registration: 5:30PM to 5:45 PM Tour 6:00 to 7:00 PM \$15.00 for Tour Only

Optional Dinner on Your Own Meet at the Silk City Diner 435 Spring Garden Street

PSPE Philadelphia believes that this tour will be accepted for 1.0
Professional Development Hour credit in PA, NJ and other National
Model states where Ethics Courses are acceptable and courses do not
require pre-approval.

Reservations:

on-line at www.pspe-philly.org

If you must use a company check, or for more information, please $\underline{\sf email}$ treasurer Rich Horenburger.

MATHCOUNTS

MathCounts will be held on Saturday, February 1st at the Temple University Main Campus Student Center, on 13th St between Cecil B. Moore Ave. and Montgomery Ave. Volunteers are needed to assist in this great program for middle school students. Please contact Abraham El at ael@pennoni.com for more information.

CLICK for CBS3 Photo Op for Engineers' Week

(look for this app on our website)

Get Your Continuing
Education Credits NOW
PSPE Philadelphia is providing
ONLINE PDH Credits
for only \$5/PDH